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Why is Warrington council depriving the local community of 600 acres of green belt when the green belt 
boundary was only confirmed 5 years ago in a plan that was supposed to be good for 20 years.  This is not 
acceptable.  The only winners are greedy developers.  Brown field sites should be built on first.  The council is 
not protecting the community and council tax payers.  Traffic is already a nightmare in and around Warrington. 
The council have not done anything to address the traffic problem. 
I propose a vote of no confidence in the council and its Warrington plan. 
Dorothy Wolstencroft 




